
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[School Administration's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

[City, State, Zip] 

Dear [School Administration's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my objection regarding the recent changes made to the 

extracurricular activities offered at our school. As a concerned parent/guardian of [Child's 

Name], I believe that the modifications implemented may negatively impact the well-rounded 

education and personal development of the students. 

Specifically, I am concerned about [specific issues related to extracurricular activities, e.g., 

cancellation of a popular sport, reduction in clubs, lack of diversity in offerings, etc.]. These 

activities play a crucial role in fostering teamwork, leadership, and social skills. 

I kindly request that the administration reconsider these changes and hold discussions with 

parents, students, and faculty to address our concerns. It is essential for our children to engage in 

a variety of extracurricular opportunities that promote their growth and well-being. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


